
From: Laureen Kononen  
Sent: Sunday, August 06, 2017 12:27 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Negative feelings toward proposed Cottages at Barton Green 

 

Dear Planning Commission,   As a community home owner just off of Pontiac Trail, I request the 

city support building a mixture of housing types, including single family detached homes on the 

32 acres between Pontiac Trail and M-14.  Rental apartments mainly for university students 

should be placed closer to the University or even within the university property lines.  Traffic 

along Pontiac Trail is already extremely busy and 225 rental units with 566 parking places would 

put too big a strain on this strategic route into Ann Arbor proper and the Barton entrance-exit, 

onto M 14- US 23.   Please consider keeping this area open to all, including families, elderly, and 

students, and not directed to a student only population.  Sincerely, Laureen Kononen, 881 

Brookside Drive, Ann Arbor, MI 48105 
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